
Easyfundraiser is a quick way for you to raise money for FOSS. All you 
need to do is register and choose FOSS as your cause. Then whenever 
you shop through easyfundraiser, we receive a donation. For the next 
2 weeks, they are running a competition where FOSS could win 
£5000. To enter, go to the easyfundraising website and solve the 
clue. Then look under Trending Offers for the 
company that is the answer and click on the 
egg. That's it! How EGG-citing! 

If you are not yet registered with easyfundrais-
ing, you can sign up to play! https://
www.easyfundraising.org.uk/parentkind 

SUTTON NEWS 
28th March 2024 

25.4.24 
Virtual ERB Consultation 

Meeting @ 6:30pm 

26.4.24 
In School ERB Consultation 

Meeting @ 9:00am 

15.4.24 
INSET Day—School closed 

to pupils 

13.5.24 Y6 SATs Week 

3.6.24 
KS1 Phonic Screening 

Check Week 

14.6.24 Class Photographs 

19.6.24 Sports Day 

26.6.24 WVC Intake Days x 2 

KEY DIARY DATES SUTTON CE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

EASTER SERVICE 
On Wednesday 27th March, all of our pupils walked 
to St. Andrew’s Church to attend our annual Easter 
Service. 

Coordinated by Mrs Bradley and led by Rev’d Mark 
Haworth, the children retold the Easter Story 
through bible reading and songs. The solo perfor-
mance by the children were particularly impressive, 
highlighting just how confident and courageous they 
are in front of such a large congregation! 

It was really pleasing to see so many parents, carers 
and extended family members come along to our 
celebration to provide a helping hand and see just 
how amazing the children of Sutton Primary School 
really are.  

On behalf of the governors, staff and pupils, I would 
like to say a big thank to you all for your continued 
support and wish you all a very happy and relaxing 
Easter break. 

Mrs Stander Ms Sprowell Mrs Murphy 

As the Spring Term comes to an end, we 
bid, ‘farewell’ and ‘good luck’ to three 
amazing colleagues who have each 
made significant contributions to the life 
of Sutton Primary School.  

Ms Sprowell, who joined the school in 
September 2022 having been a parent 
volunteer before, has left to establish 
her own childcare and tutoring business. 
Her commitment to driving sport for all 
and supporting children overcome barri-
ers to learning will be greatly missed. 

Mrs Murphy, who joined us just over a 
year ago, leaves us to spend more time 
with her children. Always approachable 
and kind, Mrs Murphy has made an 
enormous contribution in the short 
space of time she has been with us. 

Mrs Stander, who joined us recently to 
help with school catering, has left so as 
to focus upon her thriving  furniture 
business. 

All three will be greatly missed, but I’m 
sure you will all join me in wishing them 
all the very best for the future.  Miss Camper 

& WARMLY WELCOME... 
We are delighted to announce the appointment of Miss Camper, who 
commenced working a Sutton Primary School this month.  

Having previously worked in a Cambridge City school, Miss Camper comes 
with a great detail of skills and experience.  

She has already provided support in many of the classes, from Paintbox to 
Years 5 & 6.  

We are confident Miss Camper will prove to be a great asset to the school 

SCHOOL BIDS FOND FARWELL TO... 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/parentkind
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/parentkind


In English, Wolf Class have been writing an animal adventure narrative based on the story of, 
‘The Great Kapok Tree’. The children re-wrote their own story from the animal's perspective. 
We discussed who the audience for the story should be and it was decided that we would write 
for our Year 2 pupils.  

After writing and editing to make our stories the best they can be, we had the opportunity to 
share with Iguanas class. Thank you Iguanas for being an excellent audience! 

WOLF CLASS SHARE THEIR 

STORIES WITH YEAR 2 

LEMURS’ CREATIVE HISTORY 
Lemus Class have been learning the 
ancient technique of batik - using 
hot wax and paint on material - to 
make Anglo-Saxon crosses. Here 
are some finished designs.  

In English we have written Norse 
myths based on ‘Arthur and the 
Golden Rope’. Here are our mythi-
cal beasts that destroyed our vil-
lages and needed defeating. We 
made them from salt dough and 
natural materials. We then used 
thesaurus and Mrs Wordsmith dic-
tionaries to develop our descrip-
tion of them.  

Reception children have had a great time hunting for the Easter  Bunny. The children made their own bunny 
disguises, and hid Easter eggs for their friends having written clues to help them to find the eggs. 

The reception children were then challenged to see how many things from home they could fit inside the 
Easter egg they found....who knew the eggs would hold so many things! 

Year 5 pupil, Eliza Archer, is swimming 8km 
for Great Ormond Street Hospital (GOSH) 
Charity throughout March.  

This charity is close to the hearts of Eliza’s 
family because Eliza’s cousin, Luca, was born 
with severe Supraventricular Tachycardia 
(SVT). As a baby, he spent a lot of time in 
GOSH. He is now 3 years old, still attends and 
will eventually need heart surgery, so Eliza is 
very proud to be swimming on behalf of 
GOSH. 

As of the 27th March, Eliza had already swam 
5,900m (5.9km) and hopes to complete the 
8km by Easter Sunday!  

We are enormously proud of Eliza and are 
keen to help her reach her target. If you 
would like to donate to Eliza’s cause, just click 
on the image above, which is linked to her 
Just Giving page. 

RHINO CLASS CRAFT 

VIKING POUCHES  
Rhino Class have been working hard in Design & Technol-
ogy to create Viking money pouches! 

It has required the development of some tricky skills for 
some of them, including Miss Turner! 

The children have 
done a great job 
at persevering 
and helping one 
another through 
the challenge. 

From everyone 
at Sutton     

Primary School 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/lydia-lacey-1710517962842?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Flydia-lacey-1710517962842&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share

